Weekly News - 22nd September 2017

Year 5

Dear Parents & Carers,

The children are now well and truly settled back into school and getting on with life in Year 5. This week we have written our own Lost Thing stories, retelling the tale from a different point of view. In maths we have ordered, compared and multiplied numbers with up to two decimal places.

Our main focus has been history and the children turned detectives to solve the puzzle of the mystery suitcase. They discovered lots of information about Mrs. Brechin's daughter! We created tree ring personal timelines and some classes completed a timeline of events from 1997 to 2017. Happy Birthday Fern Hill!

Please check your children's bags for a letter about upcoming visits and trips. We need the Generic Consents to be returned as soon as possible – thanks.

Year 5 Team ©

Homework Reminder

Title: National Poetry Week

Next Thursday - 28th September – is National Poetry Day. We are intending to celebrate this by studying poetry all week. As part of this we would like the children to bring in a favourite poem by WEDNESDAY 27th SEPTEMBER. The children will then be given an opportunity to read or recite (if learnt) their poem. The class teachers will be sharing their favourite poem too!

Please come and speak to us if you are having any difficulties choosing a poem – we are here to help.



Date Reminder

October 5

Planetarium Visit

November 16

Cinema Trip

[Date]

Insert

[Date]

Insert

Announcements

Places have now been booked for the Year 5 School Journey to Kent for all children for whom the deposit has been paid.

Please come and talk to us if you have not yet made your payment.